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Mount Alvernia Christmas Lunch 

On Monday, the residents of Mount Alvernia were treated to their Christmas party 

organised by the Friends of Mount Alvernia.  Also attending the party were the Chief 

Minister, the outgoing Minister for the Elderly, the Hon Samantha Sacramento and 

the new Minister for the Elderly, the Hon Dr John Cortes. 

During the party everyone was entertained by the Latin Trio and Eric & Eric.   

The Ministers also officially inaugurated the magnificent Christmas Grotto that had 

been made by the residents during activities sessions. 
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